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Docket No. 50-346

Centerior Service Company
ATTil: ltr. Donald Shelton

Vice President
!!uclear-Davis-Besse

c/o Toledn Edison Company
300 fiadison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43052

_

Dear fir. Shelton:

This is to acknowledge receipt of Revision 4 +9 the Devis-Besse flutleer l'ov.er
Station Emergency Plan via letter dated December 12, 1991. We have reviewed
Revision 4 and have determined that it is acceptable and does not decrease the
effectiveness of your emergency planning fer the Davis-Desse Nuclear Power
Stetion.

Revision 4 contains the updated evacuation study for the emergency planning zone
(EPZ), The study essentially incorperated the data from the 1990 United States
Census. Also noted was a change in the agency responsible for notification of
boaters on Lake Erie during an emergency. Tnt previous study identified the
U.S. Coast Guard. The currenty study identified the Ohio flational Guard as
the responsible agency.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commis: ion's regulations, a copy of this
letter will be placed in the NRC't Public Document Room,

if you t' ave any questions, please have your staff contact fir. Charles Cox of my
-

staff at (708)790-5298.

Sincerely,
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F PDR Reactor Programs Branch
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